From: Mike Taylor [mailto:mike.truck@btconnect.com]

Sent: 10 September 2018 10:15

To: 'lan A Bailey' <lan.Bailey@tmbc.gov.uk>; 'Steve Humphrey' <Steve.Humphrey@tmbc.gov.uk>
Cc: Adrian Stanfield <Adrian.Stanfield@tmbc.gov.uk>

Subject: FOI

Dear lan

| have become increasingly concerned during the development of the Plan that the BGGC proposal
has steadily grown despite local concerns that even the original landfill scheme was too much for
our little villages. It appears that the Consortium have been allowed far too great a level of influence
within the process.

So | am lodging a Freedom of Information 2000 request for the information below:

1. Details of all meetings between Officers, Members and the Consortium and its representatives,
between the end of the Reg 18 consultation and the Cabinet meeting on 3rd September.

2. Any emails, minutes and contemporaneous notes from those meetings or generated as a result of
those meetings.

3. Any emails, minutes or contemporaneous notes of any internal meetings between Officers, or
between Officers and Members, referring to Borough Green Gardens and offers from the
Consortium.

4. Any emails, letters or telephone conversations between Officers and the Consortium or its
representatives and contemporaneous notes.

5. Details of any advice or consultation provided to TMBC by the Consortium or its representatives.

Kind regards
Mike Taylor
Chairman, Borough Green Parish Council



